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26th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

School Newsletter 
 

As we are now in the Summer Term, the children can wear their summer 
uniform; black shorts for boys and blue and white gingham dresses for girls.  
The children need to wear suitable footwear to school which should include 
black school shoes or trainers. 
 
Please apply suncream to your child before they come to school and send 
them in with a sunhat or cap.   
 

School Photographer 
The school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 8th June at 

9:00am to take the children’s photos.  He will take individual and sibling 
(school) photos. 
 

Uniform Ordering 
If you would like to order uniform for September, please order through our 
uniform provider http://www.brigade.uk.com.  Please note that it may take up to four weeks for 
delivery so bear this in mind when placing your order. 
 
We have some items in school still available to purchase.  Please check with Mrs Towers before 
placing your order online. 
 

After School Clubs 
After school clubs have finished now for Years 5 and 6.  Years 1 and 2 will commence Multi Sports 
when we return after half term.  
 

Half Term 
We break up for the half term on Friday 27th May at 3.00pm.  School reopens on Tuesday 7th 
June.  Monday 6th June is an Inset day.  Have a lovely half term and enjoy all the Bank Holidays! 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
http://www.brigade.uk.com/

